
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ON DOLE-ABOT KAMAY ANG PAGTULONG (AKAP)  
PROGRAM FOR QUALIFIED OVERSEAS FILIPINO WORKERS  

 
 
10 April 2020- The Philippine Embassy wishes to inform all Overseas 
Filipino Workers in Switzerland and the Principality of Liechtenstein that 
the Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) has issued 
Department Order No. 212, series of 2020, prescribing the Guidelines on 
the Provision of Financial Assistance for Displaced Overseas Filipino 
Workers due to COVID-19. 
 
A one-time financial assistance of Two Hundred US Dollars or Ten 
Thousand Pesos (Philippine Currency) or its equivalent in Swiss Francs 
will be granted to eligible Overseas Filipino Workers in accordance with 
the attached Guidelines and Procedure (https://www.dole.gov.ph/wp-

content/uploads/2020/04/Department-Order-No.212-Series-of-2020.pdf). 
 
Please fill out the COVID-19 Job Displacement form, the link for which is 
as follows: 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUROk8MHQMgMNZ
C-HpOhBmYt-y1fBQtWB8iaIBDFL7zeNh6Q/viewform. 

 

Please submit your complete supporting documents to the Philippine 

Overseas Labor Office (POLO) in Geneva through the following email:  

polo.geneva2020@gmail.com 

Thank you. 
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